
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
"We grow together, we learn together, we will achieve our best together" 

Headteacher: Mrs G Hughes  
Deputy Headteacher: Miss H Gardiner 
                                                                                                                                     158 Whitegate Drive 

Blackpool FY3 9HF 
 Telephone: (01253) 764130 

Fax: (01253) 600670 

Email Address: admin@park.blackpool.sch.uk 
Website: www.park.blackpool.sch.uk 

 
 
13th January 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am really pleased to be able to write to you all and let you know that currently the cases of Covid at Park 
Community Academy are very low. Therefore, following Government guidelines we are no longer restricting 
pupil mixing through bubbles.  
 
From Monday 17th January, the full timetable will resume with pupils being taught by a range of specialist 
teachers and once again accessing specialist teaching spaces. Pupils will no longer need to come in to 
school in PE kit on their PE day as we will reopen the changing rooms in order to support the development 
of this important life skill. After School Clubs and Youth Club will also restart on Monday 17th January.  
 
Please be assured that we will continue to monitor the situation carefully and will take any action should it 
become necessary. 
 
All staff and Secondary/Sixth Form pupils will continue to wear masks as appropriate and are testing 
regularly. Please could we ask that you continue to test your child twice a week and do not send them to 
school if they are displaying any symptoms. Please contact the school office if you require any additional 
tests. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support as we manage this pandemic. 
 
 
 
 
Mrs G Hughes 
Headteacher 
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